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News related to the building project 
28.9.23 

CHANGE to INSET DAYS 

Don’t forget! Our INSET day are now on 

Monday 30th October and Tuesday 31st 

October. Our aim is to all be together on 

Ringinglow Road on Wednesday 1st November! 

Clifford All Saints School Values 

Thank you so much to everyone who has been involved with the consultation process for our new school values. It has 

been amazing to hear so many different voices in our community share what they feel are integral values for our 

children to carry through their time at Clifford All Saints and beyond. We will launch these formally in the second part 

of the autumn term but wanted to give you a sneak peek now!  

War Memorials from Psalter Lane 

Our special war memorials that remember 

the boys from Clifford School who lost 

their lives in the Great War have been 

safely moved up to Ringinglow Road. Mr 

Newall is going to give them a clean and 

then they will be put up in pride of place at 

Ringinglow. While we may have moved 

sites, our school community is the same 

one that these brave young men belonged 

to.  

 

Our new EYFS outside area  

Mrs Hamblin has been busy working with the designers to create a 

brand new bespoke learning environment for our reception children. 

The canopy has started to be fitted and the sleepers that are lining the 

stone wall have arrived ready to be fitted. This will give the space a 

‘natural’ feel. The new door from the classroom to the outside area 

will enable the children to move easily from inside to outside, all on 

one level. There will be a new climbing frame fitted in the larger 

playground area.   
 


